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Mentions 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Commissioners discuss possible funding for infrastructure projects 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/tri county sunday/news/local/commissioners-discuss-possible-
funding-for-infrastructure-projects/article 50e13860-b75d-11ec-9375-9b6fcf1d123b.html  
 
Meadville Tribune: PUC asked to approve Conneaut Lake Park's water system transfer 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/puc-asked-to-approve-conneaut-lake-parks-water-system-
transfer/article 835b5116-b78c-11ec-b8dc-8f51a102dbdd.html 
 
Scranton Times: NEPA leads state in poor condition bridges 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/nepa-leads-state-in-poor-condition-bridges/article e63c9942-
b6d5-56fd-be7a-0d1a5e56965a.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. Supreme Court asked to clear path for new rule on power plant emission fees 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/04/08/dep-appeal-pennsylvania-supreme-
court-rggi-power-plant-carbon-rule-fees-emissions/stories/202204080108  
 
Post-Gazette: Joseph Otis Minott: In dealing with CO2, Pennsylvania can’t afford to do what the federal 
government does better 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2022/04/11/co2-pennsylvania-emissions-dep-epa-
injection-wells-joseph-otis-minott/stories/202204080107 
 
RGGI 
 
Beaver County Radio: Governor Wolf Appeals Court Order Blocking Carbon Emissions Plan 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/governor-wolf-appeals-court-order-blocking-carbon-emissions-
plan/ 
 
NBC10: Pa. Gov. Appeals Court Order Blocking Carbon Emissions Plan 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/national-international/changing-climate/pa-gov-appeals-court-
order-blocking-carbon-emissions-plan/3202461/ 
 
Sharon Herald: Gov. Wolf appeals court order blocking carbon emissions plan 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/gov-wolf-appeals-court-order-blocking-carbon-emissions-
plan/article d0d4dc62-7aa9-58ff-ad00-cb40b17eafc5.html 
 
Record Argus: Wolf appeals court order blocking carbon emissions plan 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/wolf-appeals-court-order-blocking-carbon-emissions-plan/ 
 
Pennlive: Putting limits and a price on carbon is a fair way to reduce greenhouse gas emissions 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/04/putting-limits-and-a-price-on-carbon-is-a-fair-way-to-
reduce-greenhouse-gas-emissions-opinion.html 
 
CBS21: Governor appeals court order blocking carbon emissions plan 
https://local21news.com/news/local/governor-appeals-court-order-blocking-carbon-emissions-plan 



 
Post-Gazette: Wolf doesn’t want what the people want 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/04/10/wolf-doesn-t-want-what-the-people-
want/stories/202204100071  
 
AP News: Governor appeals court order blocking carbon emissions plan 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-business-tom-wolf-pennsylvania-environment-
9bfe2268f73d79739504504166860498 
 
Air 
 
Times Observer: Senate backs postponement of diesel emissions requirements 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/04/senate-backs-postponement-of-diesel-
emissions-requirements/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Fix the coke plant  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/04/07/fix-the-coke-plant/stories/202204070076  
 
Climate Change 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: What the latest U.N. climate report says about transportation 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/04/11/what-the-latest-u-n-climate-report-says-about-
transportation/ 
 
Allegheny Front: What the latest UN climate report says about transportation 
 https://www.alleghenyfront.org/what-the-latest-un-report-on-climate-change-says-about-
transportation/  
 
Post-Gazette: Changing energy systems will aid climate 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/04/07/div-class-libPageBodyLinebreak-Changing-
energy-systems-will-aid-climate-div/stories/202204070016 
 
Bloomberg: War Gives Oil Producers Greater Clout at Global Climate Talks 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-04-11/war-gives-oil-producers-greater-clout-at-cop27 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lock Haven Express: Local staff to observe Conservation District Week 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/04/local-staff-to-observe-conservation-district-
week/  
 
Lock Haven Express: PA Wilds remote work initiative launches 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/04/pa-wilds-remote-work-initiative-launches/  
 
Bradford Era: Tree planting techniques program by NCFLA 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/tree-planting-techniques-program-by-ncfla/article 22f85695-f264-
5b0b-9301-2282af2b9e3f.html 
 



exploreVenango: Victory Elementary Students Learn About French Creek Watershed 
https://explorevenango.com/victory-elementary-students-learn-about-french-creek-watershed/ 
 
excploreClarion: Cook Forest Living History Weekend Set for May 27-29 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2022/04/09/cook-forest-living-history-weekend-set-for-may-27-29/ 
 
Pennlive: State game lands closed to rock climbing by Pa. Game Commission 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/04/state-game-lands-closed-to-rock-climbing-by-pa-game-
commission.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Girl Scouts, conservation district plant trees at 1889 Park 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/girl-scouts-conservation-district-plant-trees-at-1889-
park/article 5692e0d6-b822-11ec-b7f6-4b45cadd6a05.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Community gardens across region receive grants from Sister St. Mark Garden 
Fund 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2022/04/11/beaver-and-allegheny-county-community-
gardens-given-grants-for-food-access/65348870007/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Here's why you should check out Raccoon Creek State Park for your next 
adventure 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/sports/outdoors/2022/04/09/fishing-camping-hiking-at-raccoon-
creek-state-park-in-beaver-county/65348487007/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Harrison Cub Scouts help stock trout for fish commission at Deer Lakes Park in West 
Deer 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/harrison-cub-scouts-help-stock-trout-for-fish-
commission-at-deer-lakes-park-in-west-deer/ 
 
Energy 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: GOP’s energy promises face limits in PA governor’s race 
https://www.dailyitem.com/region/gops-energy-promises-face-limits-in-pa-governors-
race/article ad13423d-ba0f-5002-9946-59bce2e035f8.html  
 
Indiana Gazette: Area congressmen promote use of Pennsylvania gas and coal 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/local/area-congressmen-promote-use-of-pennsylvania-gas-and-
coal/article 1c522f4a-1827-52a5-b173-f7213c30b662.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: GOP's energy promises face limits in Pa. governor's race 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/govt-and-politics/gops-energy-promises-face-limits-in-pa-
governors-race/article a20d345c-b8f5-11ec-8714-fb655243af75.html#tracking-source=home-the-latest 
 
Altoona Mirror: Bedford solar field project may move 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/04/bedford-solar-field-project-may-move/ 
 
WESA: GOP's energy promises face limits in Pennsylvania governor's race 



https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2022-04-10/gops-energy-promises-face-limits-in-
pennsylvania-governors-race  
 
Reuters: EU could revisit renewable targets in push to quit Russian energy, climate policy chief says  
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/eu-could-revisit-renewable-targets-push-quit-russian-
energy-timmermans-2022-04-10/ 
 
Bloomberg: Biden’s Hydrogen Hub Plan Sparks $8 Billion Race Among U.S. States 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-04-08/biden-s-hydrogen-hub-plan-sparks-8-billion-
race-among-u-s-states 
 
Bloomberg: The World's Electric Vehicle Fleet Will Soon Surpass 20 Million 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-04-08/plug-in-ev-fleet-will-soon-hit-a-20-million-
milestone?srnd=green 
 
Bloomberg: Secrecy and Abuse Claims Haunt China’s Solar Factories in Xinjiang 
https://www.bloomberg.com/graphics/2021-xinjiang-solar/ 
 
Bloomberg: China’s Solar Industry Is Slowly Shifting Away From Xinjiang 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2021-12-21/china-s-solar-industry-is-slowly-shifting-away-
from-xinjiang 
 
AP News: GOP’s energy promises face limits in Pa. governor’s race 
https://apnews.com/article/russia-ukraine-climate-2022-midterm-elections-biden-business-
cfa2b97622cbdc0bde7bab0cdcd21feb 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Charah Solutions acquires Cheswick Generating Station 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/04/08/charah-solutions-cheswick-generating-
station.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Bradford Era: Thompson introduces resolution highlighting Pa.’s energy capabilities 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/thompson-introduces-resolution-highlighting-pa-s-energy-
capabilities/article b92bb05d-64aa-54c6-a005-9ffe939db2c2.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Why Pennsylvania natural gas might not be poised to come to Europe’s rescue 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/lng-pennsylvania-exports-europe-ukraine-gulf-20220409.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: It's all about the oil 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/letters/2022/04/10/letter-to-the-editor-its-all-about-the-
oil/65348950007/  
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Governor waffles on gas tax reduction 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/letters/2022/04/10/letter-to-the-editor-governor-waffles-
on-gas-tax-reduction/65348543007/ 



 
Post-Gazette: Unplugged wells 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/04/07/unplugged-wells/stories/202204070077  
 
Reuters: U.S. drillers add oil and gas rigs for third week in a row -Baker Hughes 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/us-drillers-add-oil-gas-rigs-third-week-row-baker-hughes-
2022-04-08/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
York Dispatch: US could become West Nile paradise 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2022/04/10/us-become-west-nile-paradise/50053349/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Dr. Maro: Springtime precautions to protect pets, family from danger of Lyme 
disease and VBD 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/lifestyle/pets/2022/04/11/maro-springtime-precautions-to-
protect-pets-and-family-from-dangers-of-lyme-disease-and-vbd/65349017007/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Cooping: National Aviary, Pittsburgh Zoo take precautions against avian flu 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2022/04/10/avian-flu-national-aviary-pittsburgh-zoo-
precautions/stories/202204100108 
 
Waste 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Stay informed from the beginning on new plant (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/stay-informed-from-the-beginning-on-new-plant/article 97de7844-b709-
11ec-86b1-5fb53d17901d.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Union County Trail Authority seek volunteers for cleanup 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/union-county-trail-authority-seek-volunteers-for-
cleanup/article e78b290a-b73b-11ec-9ac4-9f4e5378c2e3.html  
 
WTAJ: Altoona extends spring yard waste collection event 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/altoona-extends-spring-yard-waste-collection-
event/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Tired of tires, scout troop cleans up woods in North Huntingdon 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/tired-of-tires-scout-troop-cleans-up-woods-in-north-
huntingdon/  
 
Tribune-Review: Volunteers sought for Tarentum cleanup day 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/volunteers-sought-for-tarentum-cleanup-day/ 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Bradford Sanitary Authority conducts Facility Tour 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/bradford-sanitary-authority-conducts-facility-
tour/article edea1f29-4a38-530a-a161-644999831f14.html 



 
Lancaster Newspapers: Anglers must do their part and heed warnings, guidance about invasive species 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/anglers-must-do-their-part-and-heed-warnings-
guidance-about-invasive-species-editorial/article 2588d654-b795-11ec-ab44-5fec9f344328.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Elizabeth Twp. considers new sewer camera system  
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/04/elizabeth-twp-considers-new-sewer-camera-system/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: PHOTO GALLERY | 'Necessary for the trout': Tree-planting completes Tubmill Creek 
habitat improvement project  
https://www.tribdem.com/news/photo-gallery-necessary-for-the-trout-tree-planting-completes-
tubmill-creek-habitat-improvement-project/article 3e90906a-b691-11ec-b784-3f09594876b9.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Sewickley watershed group seeks leader 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/sewickely-watershed-group-seeks-leader/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Study underway to assess developing Kinzua region 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/study-underway-to-assess-developing-kinzua-
region/article 5888b063-ee07-5173-b564-80f14b53f334.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Watch out for fire danger in springtime 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/04/08/editorial-watch-out-for-fire-danger-in-springtime/ 
 
Lebtown.com: Bridge cleaning on I-81 & I-78 this week 
https://lebtown.com/2022/04/11/bridge-cleaning-on-i-81-i-78-this-week/ 
 
WITF/WPSU: People who live near proposed routes share their strong opinions on State College Area 
Connector Project options 
https://www.witf.org/2022/04/09/people-who-live-near-proposed-routes-share-their-strong-opinions-
on-state-college-area-connector-project-options/ 
 
WPXI: Landslide in Washington County shuts down part of Route 88 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/landslide-washington-county-shuts-down-part-route-
88/OWTCCJQHF5CRZDRQ2WXBOHFAKM/ 
 
Beaver County Radio: Road Closure: Route 151 Bocktown Road Slide Remediation, Wall Repairs Start 
Monday in Hopewell 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/road-closure-route-151-bocktown-road-slide-remediation-wall-
repairs-start-monday-in-hopewell/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: RIDC sells former U.S. Steel property in McKeesport to Dura-Bond Pipe 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/04/08/ridc-sells-mckeesport-property-to-dura-
bond-pipe.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Dura-Bond seals deal for building and land at former U.S. Steel plant in McKeesport 



https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2022/04/08/dura-bond-mckeesport-duquesne-
regional-industrial-development-corporation-u-s-steel-tube-works-jobs/stories/202204080145  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Howmet releases annual ESG report, includes new emissions reduction 
target 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/04/08/howmet-annual-esg-report.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Oakland Plan aims to bolster jobs, affordable housing, green space, other community 
needs 
https://triblive.com/local/oakland-plan-aims-to-bolster-jobs-affordable-housing-green-space-other-
community-needs/ 


